The Bristol Jewish Recorder



JULY, 1970

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE:

HAROLD SEYMOUR BETTE BURKE SAM SILVERMAN

All communications to

59 The Dell, Westbury-on-Trym.

Published on the 1st of every month. Material to arrive on the 24th of the month preceding.

TAMMUZ 5730 · ·

BRISTOL HEBREW CONGREGATION THE SYNAGOGUE, PARK ROW, BRISTOL

Synagogue Services:

Friday Evenings 7.30 p.m. Saturday Mornings 10.0 a.m.

Minister

Rev. M. Moddel, 66 Harcourt Road, Bristol 6. Tel.: 40615 Hon.Sec.

Mr. I. Kushner, 37 Long Eaton Drive, Whitchurch, Bristol 4. TeL: Whitchurch 3576

Talmud Torah Classes: Sunday mornings 10.00 a.m. to 12.45 p.m.

Hon. Sec. Mrs. M. Kushner, 37 Long Eaton Drive, Whitchurch, Bristol 4. Tel: Whitchurch 3576

Bristol Jewish Women's Guild:

Hon. Sec. Mrs. C. Culank, 113 Nags Head Hill, St. George, Bristol 5.

Bristol W.I.Z.O. Group:

Hon. Sec. Mrs. B. Burke, 4 Downs Cote View, Westbury-on-Trym, Bristol.

Both Ladies' Organisations hold regular meetings and functions throughout the year.

for your diary . . .

Tuesday, 14th July

Luncheon to be held at Claremead, Bishopsworth, Hodesses: Mrs. Ruth Gould and Mrs. Tilly Howard.

YAHRZEITS	5
-----------	---

Saturday	18th July	Mr. H. Cohen	Tammuz	145
Sunday	19th July	Mr. B. Silverman	Tammuz	15
Wednesday	22nd July	Family of the late Mr. B. Streimer & Mrs. Meisbiser	Tammuz	18
Wednesday	29th July	Mr. C. Epstein	Tammuz	25
Tuesday	4th August	Mr. H. Campbell	Av	2
Wednesday	5th August	Mrs. N. Silverman	Av	3

KADDISH WILL BE SAID THE PREVIOUS EVENING

The Memorial Prayer (El Mole Rachamim) will be recited by the Minister during the Reading of the Law, on the Sabbath prior to the Yahrzeit, in the presence of the bereaved.

COMMUNAL NOTICES

Talmud Torah classes will close on Sunday, 26th July, until 6th September.

计算操作并

Mr. and Mrs. Ike Kushner wish to thank everybody for their kind wishes on the occasion of their daughter's wedding.

计分子分计

We wish Leonard and Shelagh Hart mazeltov on the occasion of the Barmitzvah of their son Jonathan, who read a Portion of the Law on Saturday, 27th June.

经营营营销

The June Lottery was won by Mr. Ernest Lever.

计计计计计

Mazeltov to Allan and Anik Lever on the birth of a son Antoine Eric, a first grandchild for Ernest and Kate Lever.

经共长分件

Michael Howard, B.A., has obtained his B.C.L. with 1st Class Honours, and has been appointed Lecturer in Law at the University of London School of Economics & Political Sciences. We offer hearty congratulations to Dr. & Mrs. Henry Howard on the success of their son.

传传传传传

We have also hear that Martin Norvick has obtained his Ph.D. and is now working for the Government of Australia on Geological Survey. We wish him and his family every happiness and future success. There will be a Service of Consecration at Ridgeway Cemetery on Sunday, 12th July at 3.00 p.m. Stones to be consecrated are for:

Mrs. Florence OLD Mrs. Nabel MOSS Mr. Jacob NOVICK

长骨骨骨骨骨

Members are reminded that Subscriptions are increased as from 1st August, 1970. The Collector will have a note of the weekly subscriptions which are to become monthly payments, and will give any further information on his next visit.

The Treasurer will notify members paying by Banker's Order of the new subscriptions, and other members will receive accounts for payment in the usual way.

Please note that receipts will not be sent for payments by cheque unless a stamped addressed envelope is enclosed with the payment.

M.C.Berkovitch, Flat 5, Dunmurry, Goodeve Road, Bristol 9. (Hon. Treasurer)

公外设计设计

We are pleased to welcome the following new members:-

D. Fisher, Esq. - 45 Walliscote Road, Weston-super-Mare M. Cohen, Esq. - 29 Ravenswood Road, Bristol 6.

Habonia was reborn in Bristol this spring with the minimum of labour pains. Now that it has been weamed, it is, perhaps, time to look back on the season's events.

The first meeting was a mock Seder, held in the Sunagogue Hall, with both parents and children present. Several other neetings were held in the Hall, some on the Pesach theme. As general dog's body, the madrich, of course, got Pharaoh's job!

By far the most successful aspect of the activities to date has been the outings. The sun has favoured us and, as a result, we have all got pleasant memories of the Cabot Tower and the Zoo. The parents have entered into the spirit of things as enthusiastically as the children (do we detect a certain nostalgia?). They have come with us to Chepstow and Dodington where they were able to have a good schloff while their offspring drove the madrichim up the (castle) wall!

As the session draws to its close, we would like to thank all who have made it such a success. The enthusiasm of our eighteen children has made it all great fun and we hope that our kinderle have lovely .../

holidays, and look forward to seeing them again in September.

Shalom ulehitraot, Jackie, Jeremy, Johnny and Hubert.

经济经验价价价

At the end of the first season, the parents would like to thank Jackie and Jeremy Charles, Johnny Curwen, Saville Kushner and Hubert Newman for the interest they have shown in organising Habonim.

并给外壳外壳的

Hamard Private Catering Service as the licenced Kosher Cateres for Cardiff operating under the supervision of the Rav. of Cardiff are very pleased to extend their services to the Bristol and S.West areas.

The Catering Company, successors of Messrs. Wm. Hancock have been providing a full and comprehensive catering service to the Communities of Swansea, Cardiff and Newport for over eighteen months.

As Specialists in providing catering, we are able to provide a full service of Buffets, Luncheons and all types of sit-down meals including many popular Jewish dishes such as Blintzes, Lockshen, Strudel and cheese cake.

The Company has a reputation for providing the finest food and service to match any London Caterer, using best Kosher meats and fresh salmon and offering pastries, gateau etc. from one of the best London Bakers.

The Company would be pleased to discuss any possible functions, wedding or Barmitzvah celebration, from finding a suitable Hall, to suggesting menus and helping with photographers, flowers, toast masters etc.

The company looks forward to making the acquaintance of the Jewish Community in Bristol and the Managing Director Mr. C. L. Pollard would be personally pleased to come over to Bristol and discuss functions with anyone interested.

(The above was received from Messrs. Hamard Catering Ltd., of Regent St., Barry, Glam. - Tel: Barry 77131)

劳格特特特特价值"

BRISTOL JEWISH WOMEN'S GUILD

An evening meeting took place on Monday, 1st June at 27 Reedley Road. Our hostess was Mrs. Lever.

The Garden Supper held on Sunday, 7th June, was an outstanding success in every way. With such glorious weather and such a perfect setting, it really was a most wonderful evening. The delightful playing by the guitarist, which encouraged dancing on the terrace, proved the highlight of the evening.

Our special thanks are due to Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Dembo for so kindly letting us have the use of their beautiful house and garden; also to

the six hostesses - Mrs. Sacof, Mrs. Roydon, Mrs. Sally Dembo, Mrs. Marcia Gee, Mrs. Rosina Smith and Mrs. Naomi Dembo - for their very fine effort and for putting on such an elegant meal, which was greatly enjoyed by everyone.

Monday evening, 6th July

Annual General Meeting in the Synagogue Hall. It is hoped that all members will make every effort to attend this meeting. Please send in your nominations for the election of officers as soon as possible to the Chairman or Secretary of the Guild.

C. Culank, Hon. Sec.

计算计算计算计

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O. GROUP

An afternoon "Bring and Buy" Tea was held on Tuesday, 2nd June at 77 Parry's Lane. Our hostess was Mrs. Ruth Curwen.

A Coffee Morning was held on Tuesday, 16th June at 51 The Dell. Our hostess was Mrs. Mancy Silverman.

The next meeting will be a Luncheon on Tuesday, 14th July. Mrs. Ruth Gould and Mrs. Tilly Howard will be hostesses, and it will be held at the home of Mrs. Howard, Claremead, Bishopsworth, Bristol 3, Admission 12s.6d. If you intend to come to the Luncheon will you please telephone either Mrs. Howard, Tel: 663554, or Mrs. Gould, Tel: Long Ashton 2619, as soon as possible.

The Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday Evening, 15th September in the Synagogue Hall.

Jewish Women's Week

The final figure for this year's Women's Week appeal has reached £118.11.6d. and Mrs. Bette Burke and Mrs. Sonis Silverman would like to thank everyone who has helped so generously towards this appeal.

Bette Burke Shelogh Hart (Joint Hon. Secs.)